Metropolitan Police Department
Homeland Security Bureau

2013 PRESIDENTIAL INAUGURAL PLANNING COMMITTEE

Dear Inaugural Partners,

Once again, we would like to thank you for your agency's participation in the 2013
Presidential Inauguration Task Force. This package contains three (3) copies of the
2009 Memorandum of Understanding. Each copy bears the original signatures of
Metropolitan Police Department Chief of Police, Cathy L. Lanier and the United States
Attorney for the District of Columbia, Jeffrey A. Taylor. One copy may be retained for
your official copies and the two remaining copies with original signatures are to be
returned to the Metropolitan Police Department.

Please sign two copies as indicated and return the two copies utilizing the Fedex Airbill
provided in the envelope. The Metropolitan Police Department Presidential Inaugural
Planning Committee will retain one original M.O.U. for our records and the United
States Attorney’s Office will retain the other. .

We request that the M.O.U. be returned as soon as possible.

Any questions or concerns may be directed to our office or via email to:

Commander Steven Sund
Steven.sund@dc.gov

Sergeant Julanne Herndon
Julanne.herndon@dc.gov
Mobile Number: 202-489-8652

Officer Scott Earhart

Scott.earhart@dc.gov
Mobile Number: 202-486-0236

Thank you for your continued support and participation in this historic event.

Sincerely,

TSR

Steven A. Sund
Commander
Presidential Inaugural Planning Committee



